
Public Ways Safety Committee Minutes 
Bolton, Massachusetts 

February 22, 2023 

 

Members present:  Mary Ciummo, Michael Keller, Steve McKeown, and Shandy Carpenter 
 
The meeting was held online via Zoom and called to order at 7:07 p.m. The February 8, 2023, 
meeting minutes were reviewed and approved.  
 
368 S. Bolton Road driveway sight line issue:  Mary followed up via phone with the resident 
seeking signage due to sight lines, discussing the type of signage that was requested.  A stop 
sign is not possible at the requested location.  
 
Speed hump info from Berlin: Mike communicated with Berlin DPW about the process they 
used to install traffic calming measures along Gates Pond Rd. Detailed product spec and 
installation costs for speed humps were provided, as well as positive anecdotal feedback 
regarding efficacy and general maintenance comments. The data will be passed along to the 
DPW. The Committee recommends a formal public notification process prior to installation on 
Long Hill Rd.  
 
Meeting with Town Planner, Tod Miller: The Committee did not add additional topics to the 
previously compiled agenda for March 22. 
 
Schedule Meeting with Chief Nelson: The Committee agreed to request a meeting with Chief 
Nelson at the Safety Building on April 12, 2023.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. Minutes submitted Shandy Carpenter. 
 


